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Name * Patricia Johnson

Address 23347 220th St
Rushmore, NM 56168
United States

Phone Number (507) 329-3598
Email pands@nobleswildblue.com
Provide the docket's number. * IP-6646/WS-09-584

Leave a comment on the docket. *

I have not and will not sign a waiver for wind access buffer setback for my land. Does the PUC intend
to grant waiver for wind turbines without landowners consent?

I have two concerns if PUC grants waivers arbitrarily: 1) | will not be able to have a home on my
property (SW 1/4 Section 5 of DeWald township) which will be without excess noise and shadows
from windturbines. 2) There has been a noticeable decrease of bird population, especially waterfowl
in Section 5 wetland areas since turbines located surrounding Section 5.

Windturbines which will be noncompliant with present regulations should be decommissioned and
moved to achieve compliance.

Landowners should not be made to suffer because of poor planning. Longer turbine blades were
available when this project was constructed.
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